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The Atrocity Archives
NASA research of Earth-Moon mechanics by
astrophysicist Robert Newton leads
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mathematicians of MSU to a breakthrough in
the chronology of civilization. The Issue
with Chronology crowns 30 years of meticulous
research actually started as a byproduct of
Russian-American competition in Moon
exploration when famous NASA scientist Robert
Newton discovered a very strange phenomenon
in lunar mechanics. This book is also the
first volume in History: Fiction or Science?
series, the fundamental oeuvre that exposes
the numerous inveracities of the traditional
version of history. The series contains data
and conclusions that aren't anything short of
revolutionary. The alternatives offered to
classical history are stunning to the extent
of being labelled heretical by virtually
every scholar of history, and daring enough
to be considered preposterous at first sight,
although this impression never lasts longer
than it takes one to read a few pages
attentively.

The End Times in Chronological Order
Adams' Synchronological Chart Or Map of
History
Winner of the 1974 National Book Award “A
screaming comes across the sky. . .” A few
months after the Germans’ secret V-2 rocket
bombs begin falling on London, British
Intelligence discovers that a map of the city
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pinpointing the sexual conquests of one
Lieutenant Tyrone Slothrop, U.S. Army,
corresponds identically to a map showing the
V-2 impact sites. The implications of this
discovery will launch Slothrop on an amazing
journey across war-torn Europe, fleeing an
international cabal of military-industrial
superpowers, in search of the mysterious
Rocket 00000, through a wildly comic
extravaganza that has been hailed in The New
Republic as “the most profound and
accomplished American novel since the end of
World War II.”

History
History: Fiction or Science? is the most
explosive tractate on history ever written however, every theory it contains, no matter
how unorthodox, is backed by solid scientific
data. Mainstream history 'science' says that
after some 1000 years of sound sleep
Europeans suddenly woke up as Christians to
the hilt, armed themselves and started
touring-crusading Middle East during 200
years to punish at last tormentors of Jesus,
searching for the Saint Sepulchre, Saint
Graals, Saint spears, nails and bits of Saint
Cross and other reliques and curiosities.
Christians finished their tour with a bang by
sacking Constatinople allegedly in 1204 a.d.
Local populations became muslims, crusaded
back and built a Caliphate that span from
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Arabia to Morocco and North Africa, took
Constantinople in 1453 a.d. Dr. Fomenko calls
all this 'science' wrong. The Europeans did
not hibernate for 1000 years before going
after the wrongdoers. Dr. Fomenko's New
Chronology sees the history of the world
religions as follows: the pre-Christian
period (prior to XI c. and Jesus Christ),
Bacchic hristianity (XI-XII c., before and
after Jesus Christ), Jesus Christ
Christianity (XII-XIV c.) with its subsequent
mutations in XV-XVII centuries into Orthodox
Christianity, the Catholic Christianity,
Protestant Christianity, Islam, Buddhism,
etc. Religious wars were a way of life. Dr.
Fomenko does forensics with Occam's razor on
the beautiful body of the world history. Its
skeleton looks very different from one of the
mainstream history. The author sees it very
much compressed: all real events that took
place over 1200 years ago as well as people
who allegedly acted in them are simply
unknown to us and will stay so forever.
Ancient Egypt, Europe, Rome, China, India,
etc..etc histories are simply figmental prior
to that date. Homo sapience could neither
read, nor write as yet. That was actually
prehistory. Everything that is told to us
about events that happened 1200 years ago is
fiction. Human 'civilization' has yet to be
worked out by homo sapience crowd.
Civilisation started its relentless march
with lots of sweat, blood and tears only
about 800 a.d. Civilisation has developed its
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major features like writing, communications,
religions and arts, centralised civil and
military management only by 1000 a.d. Homo
sapience sapiences did not sit on their hands
- they applied immediately what they
discovered and invented. Dr Fomenko et al.
suspect that: Jesus Christ was born in 1152
a.d. and crucified in 1185 a.d. Both the New
and the Old Testaments refer to mediaeval
events. Apocalypse was written in 1486 a.d.
Does this sound uncanny? This version of
events is substantiated by hard facts and
logic, validated by new astronomical research
and statistical analysis of ancient sources to a greater extent than everything you may
have read and heard about history before. The
dominating historical discourse in its
current state was essentially crafted in the
XVI century from a rather contradictory
jumble of sources such as innumerable copies
of ancient Latin and Greek manuscripts whose
originals had vanished in the Dark Ages and
the allegedly irrefutable proof offered by
late mediaeval astronomers, resting upon the
power of ecclesial authorities. Nearly all of
its components are blatantly untrue! For some
of us, it shall possibly be quite disturbing
to see the magnificent edifice of classical
history turn into a snake pit of mediaeval
politics. Twice so, in fact: the first time,
millenarian dust on the ancient marble turn
into a mere layer of dirt. The second, and
greater, attack of unease comes with the
awareness of just how many areas of human
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knowledge still trust the three elephants of
the consensual chronology to support them.
Dr. Fomenko et al. are waiting to repent and
retract if exact sciences produce valid
objective refutations thereof.

History, Fiction Or Science?
A special fiftieth anniversary edition of
Kurt Vonnegut’s masterpiece, “a desperate,
painfully honest attempt to confront the
monstrous crimes of the twentieth century”
(Time), featuring a new introduction by Kevin
Powers, author of the National Book Award
finalist The Yellow Birds Selected by the
Modern Library as one of the 100 best novels
of all time Slaughterhouse-Five, an American
classic, is one of the world’s great antiwar
books. Centering on the infamous World War II
firebombing of Dresden, the novel is the
result of what Kurt Vonnegut described as a
twenty-three-year struggle to write a book
about what he had witnessed as an American
prisoner of war. It combines historical
fiction, science fiction, autobiography, and
satire in an account of the life of Billy
Pilgrim, a barber’s son turned draftee turned
optometrist turned alien abductee. As
Vonnegut had, Billy experiences the
destruction of Dresden as a POW. Unlike
Vonnegut, he experiences time travel, or
coming “unstuck in time.” An instant
bestseller, Slaughterhouse-Five made Kurt
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Vonnegut a cult hero in American literature,
a reputation that only strengthened over
time, despite his being banned and censored
by some libraries and schools for content and
language. But it was precisely those elements
of Vonnegut’s writing—the political edginess,
the genre-bending inventiveness, the frank
violence, the transgressive wit—that have
inspired generations of readers not just to
look differently at the world around them but
to find the confidence to say something about
it. Authors as wide-ranging as Norman Mailer,
John Irving, Michael Crichton, Tim O’Brien,
Margaret Atwood, Elizabeth Strout, David
Sedaris, Jennifer Egan, and J. K. Rowling
have all found inspiration in Vonnegut’s
words. Jonathan Safran Foer has described
Vonnegut as “the kind of writer who made
people—young people especially—want to
write.” George Saunders has declared Vonnegut
to be “the great, urgent, passionate American
writer of our century, who offers us . . . a
model of the kind of compassionate thinking
that might yet save us from ourselves.” Fifty
years after its initial publication at the
height of the Vietnam War, Vonnegut's
portrayal of political disillusionment, PTSD,
and postwar anxiety feels as relevant, darkly
humorous, and profoundly affecting as ever,
an enduring beacon through our own era’s
uncertainties. “Poignant and hilarious,
threaded with compassion and, behind
everything, the cataract of a thundering
moral statement.”—The Boston Globe
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The Lost Symbol
History: Fiction or Science? is the most
explosive tractate on history ever written however, every theory it contains, no matter
how unorthodox, is backed by solid scientific
data. The book is well-illustrated, contains
over 500 graphs, copies of ancient
manuscripts, and countless facts attesting to
the falsity of the chronology used nowadays,
which never cease to amaze the reader.
Eminent mathematician proves that: Jesus
Christ was born in 1053 and crucified in 1086
The Old Testament refers to mediaeval events.
Apocalypse was written after 1486. Does this
sound uncanny? This version of events is
substantiated by hard facts and logic validated by new astronomical research and
statistical analysis of ancient sources - to
a greater extent than everything you may have
read and heard about history before. The
dominating historical discourse in its
current state was essentially crafted in the
XVI century from a rather contradictory
jumble of sources such as innumerable copies
of ancient Latin and Greek manuscripts whose
originals had vanished in the Dark Ages and
the allegedly irrefutable proof offered by
late mediaeval astronomers, resting upon the
power of ecclesial authorities. Nearly all of
its components are blatantly untrue! For some
of us, it shall possibly be quite disturbing
to see the magnificent edifice of classical
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history to turn into an ominous simulacrum
brooding over the snake pit of mediaeval
politics. Twice so, in fact: the first seeing
the legendary millenarian dust on the ancient
marble turn into a mere layer of dirt - one
that meticulous unprejudiced research can
eventually remove. The second, and greater,
attack of unease comes with the awareness of
just how manyareas of human knowledge still
trust the three elephants of the consensual
chronology to support them. Nothing can
remedy that except for an individual
chronological revolution happening in the
minds of a large enough number of people.

The Great Wall of China Hoax
BIG BOOK OF HISTORY Learning Just Became BIG
FUN! Families, schools, and churches can
unfold 15 feet of the most interesting
history of the world. This easy to follow,
color-coded, multi-stream timeline teaches
six thousand years of world history to
children ages seven through thirteen. These
exciting facts and so much more wait inside:
who were the first emperors of China and Rome
what discovery unlocked the secrets of a
forgotten language how modern robotics had
its roots in the tea dolls of Japan where
Christians faced death for the entertainment
of thousands why the languages of Greek and
Hebrew were used to write the Bible and how
the Age of Discovery meant wealth some, and
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the destruction of civilization for others.
Understanding how the past has shaped our
future will inspire young learners to make
history for themselves!

The Chemical Wedding of Christian
Rosenkreutz
Bible prophecy expert Ron Rhodes offers an
easy-to-understand yet detailed chronology
and explanation of end-times events. The
chapters are arranged around the major endtimes themes: the rapture, the tribulation,
the millennial kingdom, and the eternal
state. Each chapter begins with a list of the
specific events it covers, making this an
extremely user-friendly chronological guide
to end-times biblical prophecy. Rhodes allows
for various interpretations among Christians.
Yet the sequence he describes is faithful to
the biblical text, based on a literal
approach to prophecy, and held by many Bible
scholars. As readers discover that they
really can understand Bible prophecy, they
will come to love and trust the Scriptures
like never before.

History, Fiction Or Science?
The Issue With British History
This special edition traces David Hockney's
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work over the course of six decades. We
follow his stylistic development and
experience how he reinvents himself again and
again--from his teenage years at art school
to the extensive portrait series, iPad
drawings, and landscape paintings of recent
years. The volume contains illustrations of
all his important works, plus drawings,
prints, portrait photos, and exhibition
views, as well as a chronological text on his
life and work, quoting extensively from
contemporary reviews and Hockney's own
reflections on art. About the series TASCHEN
turns 40 this year! Since we started our work
as cultural archaeologists in 1980, TASCHEN
has become synonymous with accessible
publishing, helping bookworms around the
world curate their own library of art,
anthropology, and aphrodisia at an unbeatable
price. In 2020, we celebrate 40 years of
incredible books by staying true to our
company credo. The 40 series presents new
editions of some of the stars of our
program--now more compact, friendly in price,
and still realized with the same commitment
to impeccable production.

Islamic Central Asia
An original history of man's greatest
adventure: his search to discover the world
around him. In the compendious history,
Boorstin not only traces man's insatiable
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need to know, but also the obstacles to
discovery and the illusion that knowledge can
also put in our way. Covering time, the earth
and the seas, nature and society, he gathers
and analyzes stories of the man's profound
quest to understand his world and the cosmos.

The Timetable of Science
Recorded history is a finely-woven magic
fabric of intricate lies about events
predating the sixteenth century. There is not
a single piece of evidence that can be
reliably and independently traced back
earlier than the eleventh century. This book
details events that are substantiated by hard
facts and logic, and validated by new
astronomical research and statistical
analysis of ancient sources.

Kids Make History
A revised edition of the official illustrated
timeline of the Star Trek universe is
presented in full color and follows the
founding of the Federation through the most
recent Voyager adventures. Original.

The Issue With Baptism of Russia
Although numerous disciplines recognize
multiple ways of conceptualizing time, Stefan
Tanaka argues that scholars still
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overwhelmingly operate on chronological and
linear Newtonian or classical time that
emerged during the Enlightenment. This short,
approachable book implores the humanities and
humanistic social sciences to actively
embrace the richness of different times that
are evident in non-modern societies and have
become common in several scientific fields
throughout the twentieth century. Tanaka
first offers a history of chronology by
showing how the social structures built on
clocks and calendars gained material
expression. Tanaka then proposes that we can
move away from this chronology by considering
how contemporary scientific understandings of
time might be adapted to reconceive the
present and pasts. This opens up a
conversation that allows for the possibility
of other ways to know about and re-present
pasts. A multiplicity of times will help us
broaden the historical horizon by embracing
the heterogeneity of our lives and world via
rethinking the complex interaction between
stability, repetition, and change. This
history without chronology also allows for
incorporating the affordances of digital
media.

The Discoverers
"This trade book takes on the widely-shared
belief that learning the history of something
always contributes to understanding it, is
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often the best way to do so, and sometimes is
the only way. The aim is to explain away
these three beliefs, to show why historical
narrative is always, always wrong, not just
incomplete or inaccurate or unfounded, but
mistaken the way Ptolemaic astronomy or
Phlogiston chemistry is wrong. The resources
employed to do this are those of evolutionary
anthropology, cognitive science, and most of
all neuroscience. Much of the book reports
Nobel Prize winning advances in neuroscience
in ways that are accessible to the nonspecialist and reveals their relevance for
our fatal attraction to stories. Although
framed as a searching critique of historical
narrative as path to understanding and
knowledge, the book also provides a report of
the current state of play of research in
cognitive social psychology, evolutionary
anthropology, and the study of the brain at
the level of neural detail"

The Issue With Chronology
A timeline based on official military
histories offers a day-by-day summary of key
operations while detailing the war's
technological advances and forefront leaders,
in a visual history that features a frontcover Victory Medal replica. 12,500 first
printing.

Gravity's Rainbow
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"An elightening journey through occult
history, this fascinating chronology explores
such diverse topics as the earliest
alchemists of ancient Egypt, the
Philosopher's Stone, the Cabala, the original
of the Tarot, the Knights Templar, the
founding of the Hellfire Club, Aleister
Crowley's The book of the law, modern-day
Wicca, and more. With the turn of every page,
you will encounter beautiful artwork and
intriguing insights about the occult, an
astonishing story of suppression, survival,
and rebirth, extending over more than two and
a half millennia"--Back cover.

The Issue With Great Tartary
This is a seven volume treatise on historical
dating and scientific arguments regarding the
truth or falsehoods in currently accepted
historical concepts. It claims the 16th
century as the time during which history was
created by medieval scribes and cemented by
the power of the ecclesial authorities. It is
theorized for example that Jesus was actually
born in 1053 A.D. and crucified in 1086 A.D.;
the Old Testament refers to medieval events
and the Apocalyse was written after 1486 A.D.

Star Trek Chronology
Jesus Christ was born in 1153 AD and
crucified in 1186 AD. Unbelievable? Not since
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the release of the first volume in seven of
"History: Fiction or Science?" series. This
series crowns 30 years of research by Anatoly
Fomenko and his colleagues. In Chapter I
readers are reminded of when the contemporary
chronological scale was created, who created
it, and that it had major critics. The
Biblical Jerusalem is identified with the
mediaeval Constantinople. The New Testament
was written before the Old, both exposed as
referring to mediaeval events. Chapters II,
III and IV contain abundant astronomical
proof from the ancient Egyptian zodiacs,
Ptolemy's Almagest, and the Apocalypse,
demonstrating that all datings of 'ancient'
eclipses are either medieval or fake.
Chapters V and VI contain in-depth
descriptions of the research methods used. In
chapter VII readers learn more about
confusion of the Antiquity and the Middle
Ages. The appendices contain factual
information to appease skeptics.

Timeline
NASA research of Earth-Moon mechanics by
astrophysicist Robert Newton leads
mathematicians of MSU to a breakthrough in
the chronology and history of Great Britain.
The Issue With British History is the most
explosive tractate on history ever written.
Every theory it contains, no matter how
unorthodox, is backed by solid scientific
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data. It shows that British history is, in
fact, much shorter than is generally
presumed; at the same time the author
stresses the major role of the Great Britain
in the world history. The book contains
irrefutable evidence of mathematical,
logical, statistical, and astronomical nature
that British history of 640 - 1040 A.D. and
Byzantine history of 378 - 830 A.D. are
reflections of the same late-Medieval
original. This translant came to England from
Venice. Feel free to use this book in your
eventual discussions with the avid devotees
of "classical" chronology.

History: Fiction of Science?
A handy desk reference -- accurate, precise
where possible, reliable, concise, yet with
more than bare-bones detail.

The People's Chronology
Timeline explores Earth from the time of the
Big Bang through to the threats of climate
change.

Big Book of History
This is a time line that follows the Annals
of the World time line by James Ussher.

David Hockney - 40th Anniversary
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Edition
Anatoly Fomenko's revisionist chronology of
world history, which argues that the accepted
chronology of world history is fundamentally
in error, and that events attributed to
ancient times actually occurred during the
Middle Ages.

History without Chronology
Hundreds of visual and verbal facts describe
the experiences of children living in America
from 1607 through 2001, from surviving a
harsh James Towne winter to witnessing the
chaos of the September 11 terrorist attacks
in New York City.

Asimov's Chronology of Science &
Discovery
The Chemical Wedding of Christian
Rosenkreutz, often looked upon as the third
Rosicrucian manifesto, has an entirely
different tone from the other Rosicrucian
documents. Unlike the Rosicrucian
manifestoes, which address the transformation
of society, The Chemical Wedding is concerned
with the inner transformation of the soul. It
is a deeply interior work, one which asks the
reader to step into its world of symbols and
walk with Christian Rosenkreutz along his
path of transformation. Despite its
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importance as a key text of the Western
esoteric traditions, this is the first ever
contemporary English translation of The
Chemical Wedding, made especially for this
edition by Joscelyn Godwin. Also included in
this edition is an introduction and
commentary by Adam McLean, which illuminates
the transformative symbolism.

How History Gets Things Wrong
A NEW PERSPECTIVE ON NATIVE AMERICAN HISTORY:
A CHRONOLOGICAL ACCOUNT OF ITS PLACE ON THE
WORLD STAGE. Native American History is a
breakthrough reference guide, the first book
of its kind to recognize and explore the
rich, unfolding experiences of the indigenous
American peoples as they evolved against a
global backdrop. This fascinating historical
narrative, presented in an illuminating and
thought-provoking time-line format, sheds
light on such events as: * The construction
of pyramids--not only on the banks of the
Nile but also on the banks of the Mississippi
* The development of agriculture in both
Mesopotamia and Mexico * The European
discovery of a continent already inhabited by
some 50 million people * The Native American
influence on the ideas of the European
Renaissance * The unacknowledged advancements
in science and medicine created by the
civilizations of the new world * Western
Expansion and its impact on Native American
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land and traditions * The key contributions
Native Americans brought to the Allied
victory of World War II And much more! This
invaluable history takes an important first
step toward a true understanding of the
depth, breadth, and scope of a long-neglected
aspect of our heritage. From the Trade
Paperback edition.

World War II
Fake 'Ancient' Chinese history as a
propaganda vehicle for China! Following in
the steps of Issac Newton and NASA research
of earth-moon mechanics by late
astrophysicist Robert Newton the
mathematicians of Moscow University Dr
Fomenko and Dr Nosovsky had a close look at
allegedly ancient and irrefutable China and
found no less:The history of China up until
the XV century A.D. is, in fact, a copy of
alleged histories of Rome and Byzantium.
Historical chronicles were transplanted to
China by the Jesuits in the XVI-XVII century
A.D. Mathematicians Dr Fomenko and Dr
Nosovsky refute that:a) China is
exceptionally ancient;b) China has invented
silk, paper, powder, printing, logarithms,
astronomy; The corollaries related in the
present book are:a new interpretation of
Western European historya new interpretation
of Chinese history ;a new interpretation of
Egyptian historya solution of the identity of
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the EtruscansFacts are stubborn things!https:
//evilempire.blog/history-fiction-or-sciencechronology-vol-5/https://evilempire.blog/

Cartographies of Time
Our critically acclaimed smash hit
Cartographies of Time is now available in
paperback. In this first comprehensive
history of graphic representations of time,
authors Daniel Rosenberg and Anthony Grafton
have crafted a lively history featuring
fanciful characters and unexpected twists and
turns. From medieval manuscripts to websites,
Cartographies of Time features a wide variety
of timelines that in their own unique ways,
curving, crossing, branching, defy
conventional thinking about the form. A fiftyfour-foot-long timeline from 1753 is mounted
on a scroll and encased in a protective box.
Another timeline uses the different parts of
the human body to show the genealogies of
Jesus Christ and the rulers of Saxony.
Ladders created by missionaries in eighteenthcentury Oregon illustrate Bible stories in a
vertical format to convert Native Americans.
Also included is the April 1912 Marconi North
Atlantic Communication chart, which tracked
ships, including the Titanic, at points in
time rather than by their geographic
location, alongside little-known works by
famous figures, including a historical
chronology by the mapmaker Gerardus Mercator
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and a chronological board game patented by
Mark Twain. Presented in a lavishly
illustrated edition, Cartographies of Time is
a revelation to anyone interested in the role
visual forms have played in our evolving
conception of history

The Occult Book
Two centuries after the building of the
elaborate Gothic cathedral in Kingsbridge,
its prior finds himself at the center of a
web of ambition and revenge that places the
city at a crossroad of commerce, medicine,
and architecture.

History
US research of Earth-Moon mechanics by NASA
astrophysicist Robert Newton leads
mathematicians of MSU from MSU to a
breakthrough in the chronology of
civilization and Russia. The Issue With
Baptism of Russia reports to the readers that
there were four baptisms of Russia according
to canonical Russian Orthodox Church
literature and not just one of 989 A.D.
ordered by Prince Vladimir as it is told by
schoolbooks for the last 400 years! The Issue
With Baptism of Russia consists of chapters
that complement and develop the
reconstruction of the Russian history from
the point of view of the New Chronology as
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related in the previous books of the History:
Fiction or Science? series. The sequence of
individual topics is usually of little
importance, and the sections can be read in a
random order. Every individual issue
mentioned below is of interest per se, and
can serve as basis for further research.

History, Fiction Or Science?
The #1 International Bestseller & New York
Times Bestseller This beautiful, illuminating
tale of hope and courage is based on
interviews that were conducted with Holocaust
survivor and Auschwitz-Birkenau tattooist
Ludwig (Lale) Sokolov—an unforgettable love
story in the midst of atrocity. “The
Tattooist of Auschwitz is an extraordinary
document, a story about the extremes of human
behavior existing side by side: calculated
brutality alongside impulsive and selfless
acts of love. I find it hard to imagine
anyone who would not be drawn in, confronted
and moved. I would recommend it unreservedly
to anyone, whether they’d read a hundred
Holocaust stories or none.”—Graeme Simsion,
internationally-bestselling author of The
Rosie Project In April 1942, Lale Sokolov, a
Slovakian Jew, is forcibly transported to the
concentration camps at Auschwitz-Birkenau.
When his captors discover that he speaks
several languages, he is put to work as a
Tätowierer (the German word for tattooist),
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tasked with permanently marking his fellow
prisoners. Imprisoned for over two and a half
years, Lale witnesses horrific atrocities and
barbarism—but also incredible acts of bravery
and compassion. Risking his own life, he uses
his privileged position to exchange jewels
and money from murdered Jews for food to keep
his fellow prisoners alive. One day in July
1942, Lale, prisoner 32407, comforts a
trembling young woman waiting in line to have
the number 34902 tattooed onto her arm. Her
name is Gita, and in that first encounter,
Lale vows to somehow survive the camp and
marry her. A vivid, harrowing, and ultimately
hopeful re-creation of Lale Sokolov's
experiences as the man who tattooed the arms
of thousands of prisoners with what would
become one of the most potent symbols of the
Holocaust, The Tattooist of Auschwitz is also
a testament to the endurance of love and
humanity under the darkest possible
conditions.

Astronomy Vs. History
An anthology of primary documents for the
study of Central Asian history. It
illustrates important aspects of the social,
political, and economic history of Islamic
Central Asia. It covers the period from the
7th-century Arab conquests to the 19thcentury Russian colonial era and provides
insights into the history and significance of
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the region.

World Without End
How the delicate and civilized Europe escaped
from Great Tartary. The consensual world
history was manufactured in Europe in XVI-XIX
centuries with political agenda of powers of
that period on the basis of erroneous
clerical chronology elaborated by Jesuits
Joseph Justus Scaliger and Dionysius
Petavius. - By the middle of XVI th century
the prime political agenda of Europe that
reached superiority in Sciences and
Technologies, but was still inferior
militarily to the Evil Empire of Eurasia, was
to free Europe. - The concerted effort of
European aristocracy, black and white
Catholic clergy, Protestants, humanists and
scientists in XV-XVII centuries in creation
and dissemination of fictional Ancient World
served this agenda. - The fictional Ancient
World was created by representing events of
XI-XVI centuries as ones that happened
thousands of years before according to the
ancient sources they wrote by authorities
they invented. - The European aristocracy, a
considerable part of which were fugitives
from Byzantine and/or the inheritors of
Eurasian warlords, supported the myth of
Ancient World to justify its claims to
countries they ruled. - The black and white
Catholic clergy, Protestants developed and
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supported the myth of Ancient World to
justify their claims of being more ancient
and to separate themselves from Eurasian
orthodoxy in the countries ruled by European
aristocracy. - The scientists supported the
myth of Ancient World as safe cover for their
heretic research that produced results
contrarian to the tenets of Christianity.
They justified their discoveries by
authorities of ancient scientists they
themselves invented and used as pseudonyms. The humanists developed and supported the
myth of Ancient World as a cozy safe haven
for their ideas that conflicted with
Christianity and aristocracy. They disguised
and justified their ideas on authorities of
ancient authors of their own making and wrote
under their glorious aliases. Saint Augustin
being prescient said .."beware of
mathematicians, especially when they speak
the truth! "

The Tattooist of Auschwitz
NASA research of Earth-Moon mechanics by
astrophysicist Robert Newton leads
mathematicians of MSU to a breakthrough in
the chronology of civilization. Astronomy Vs.
History dissects every historical age and
analyses the data from every source
imaginable ??" Greek and Egyptian chronology
take a good beating, and it goes rapidly
downhill from there. Almagest that is
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supposed to have been written in the 2nd
century A.D. by Ptolemy dates to 16th
century; Tycho Brahe, Ptolemy and Copernicus
take the blame for taking part in creation of
the legend of a mythical Classical Age that
never was and misdating medieval events as
very ancient ones. In Astronomy Vs. History
we are reminded of the crucial role of
eclipses in verifying the dating of major
historical events, of stone Zodiacs
containing the true dates of such events. Our
perception of history begins to change
dramatically even before we're through with
Astronomy Vs. History.

History Fiction Or Science: Chronology
2
The discovery of a mysterious object in the
U.S. Capitol building and a subsequent
kidnapping lead Harvard symbologist Robert
Langdon into a web of mysterious codes,
secret locations, and hidden knowledge.

Star Trek Spaceflight Chronology
Covers the history of space flight from the
beginning of the twentieth century through
the year 2202, with the story of man's
conquest of the stars chronicled in
illustrations and star maps

History: Fiction or Science? Chronology
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1
The first novel in Hugo Award-winning author
Charles Stross's witty Laundry Files series.
Bob Howard is a low-level techie working for
a super-secret government agency. While his
colleagues are out saving the world, Bob's
under a desk restoring lost data. His world
was dull and safe - but then he went and got
Noticed. Now, Bob is up to his neck in
spycraft, parallel universes, dimensionhopping terrorists, monstrous elder gods and
the end of the world. Only one thing is
certain: it will take more than a full system
reboot to sort this mess out . . .

Native American History
NASA research of Earth-Moon mechanics by
astrophysicist Robert Newton leads
mathematicians of MSU to a breakthrough in
the chronology of civilization and China.
Early history of China up until the XV
century A.D. is in fact the history of Europe
and the Mediterranean region, Byzantium in
particular. European chronicles had been
transplanted to China in the 14-15th century
A.D. the earliest. Today it is considered
that the construction of the Great Wall of
China began in the 3rd century B.C.,
allegedly as a protection against northern
nomads. But the construction of such
fortifications could not begin before the
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invention of cannons and siege weapons, that
is approximately the 15th century A.D. The
authors give a brief description of the real
situation with Chinese and Russian history
and chronology. The authors don't claim that
their reconstruction is complete. The work on
the reconstruction of the walled China has
only just begun.

Slaughterhouse-Five
In a new edition updated through 1993, a
renowned science writer records the
fascinating, obscure stories behind the
milestones of scientific discovery and
reveals their connection to the revolutions
in human society over the past four million
years.
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